
Dear Editor, 

I thank the reviewers for their positive comments about the manuscript. 

 
Concerning the language certificate, the degree of High School for interpreters and translators 
belonging to the Language Editor of our institute has been included. 
Moreover I inform you that I tried more and more time to access the site reported  in the step 7 of 
the  accompanying letter of my edited paper at http://www.wjgnet.com/bpg/navdetail_85.htm. What I 
obtained is the following message: http://www.wjgnet.com/bpg/NavDetail.aspx?id=85”. I'm afraid 
something has gone wrong.  
However I hope that after the accurate review of the text  by our official Language Editor the manuscript 
can be classified as “A”. 

 
The title and running title have been shortened  
 
Audio core tip has been added 
 
All items  questioned are hereby considered  and highlighted in the text. 
 
Reviewer # 51081 
 
“… some parts of the manuscript require language polishing (which a native English speaker should 
revise)…” 
 
Answer: the paper has been revised by the Language Editor of our Institution and linguistic and 
stylistic errors corrected 
 
“…very long abstract..” 
 
Answer:  abstract has been shortened  
 
Reviewer # 2528832 

“….and I only find minor language errors…” 

Answer: the paper has been revised by the Language Editor of our Institution and linguistic and stylistic 

errors corrected 

 

   Sincerely yours,                                                                                                         Rome  May- 24-2016 
 
             Dr. Claudio Bonifati, MD                              
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